
STATE OF CALIFORNIA 
REGIONAL WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARD 
CENTRAL COAST REGION 
 
 

STAFF REPORT FOR REGULAR MEETING OF JULY 13-14, 2017 
Prepared on June 19, 2017 

 
  
ITEM NUMBER: 22 
  
SUBJECT: Infiltration Basin Field Trip  
 
STAFF CONTACT: Harvey Packard, 805/542-4636, Harvey.packard@waterboards.ca.gov 
 
THIS ACTION: Informational  
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Board members and staff will tour several managed aquifer recharge facilities in the Watsonville 
area with staff of the Resource Conservation District of Santa Cruz County. See the figure in 
Item 11 for an aerial photograph of the general area. 
 
We will first visit the site of a proposed infiltration project on ag land near Hwy 129 east of 
Watsonville, then we will visit the diversion for Pajaro Valley Water Management Agency’s 
Harkins Slough project, and then from there to the recharge basin itself. RCD staff will 
accompany the visits and explain each project. 
 
The public is invited; however, due to limited space, please R.S.V.P. to Tammie Olson at 
805/549-3140 or Tammie.Olson@waterboards.ca.gov by July 10, 2017, 12:00 p.m. If you do 
not have a confirmed reservation by the deadline, there will not be space available for you. 
 
The tour group will meet at the top of the parking structure near the front entrance to the 
Watsonville City Council Chambers, 275 Main Street – 4th Floor, Watsonville. 
Transportation will be provided to the location. The vans will leave promptly at 1 p.m.  
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